
Review by Margaret Monteiro 

 

TEGSA’s annual duplicate bridge tournament was held on Sunday, June 26th, 2016 at L’Amoreaux 

Recreation Centre. There were 11 tables (22 pairs) participating this year, with both experienced 

players and “newbies” (recent graduates from Joachim Menezes’ bridge classes) competing for the 

floating trophy, donated by Patrick Pereira. The seating was thoughtfully arranged with direction 

from our Director, Bruno Gomes, assisted by Antonio Monteiro, in order to give everyone a fair 

chance of winning. 

 

 

The event was enjoyable and fun for all, so grateful thanks go to the organizer Violet Monteiro and 

TEGSA for the many prizes. Special mention and thanks also goes to Florence Prabhu, who kept 

track of the scoring under Patrick Pereira’s supervision. 

 

The winners were: 

Overall highest scoring pair and winner of the TEGSA trophy: Llewellyn and Lorraine Davids 

  

First place North/South Lorraine and Llewellyn Davids and First place East/West were Lourdes 

Fernandes and Jocelyn 

Second place North/South Antonio and Violet Monteiro and East/West were Robert & Alba Saptel 

Third place North/South were Mary Mascarenhas and Trevor D’Sylva and East/West were Margaret 

Monteiro and Len de Souza 

 

All winners received wine bottles as prizes and the overall winners took home the floating trophy 

on which their names will be inscribed. 

 

We look forward to joining in the next annual tournament. 

  
 


